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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   
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Question 

 

“Will the Minister – 

 

(a) detail what traffic modelling has been undertaken to identify the changes, if any, that will be 

required to the road network to service the multi-site hospital cited as the preferred option within 

the Our Hospital review; and 

 

(b) state whether any such modelling undertaken has considered access for emergency services to 

each site and the patient / visitor parking requirements and if so, what models have been 

produced?” 

 
 

Answer 

 

(a) The review was not intended to provide detailed information to identify traffic changes which 

may be required to service a multi-site hospital. Nor was the review intended to review any traffic 

modelling that may have already been completed for the previously approved scheme, or to 

provide new traffic modelling for the project. 

 

(b) The review recognises that additional detailed work will be required to develop a case for 

investment into the preferred option. In this context, traffic and road provision for a multi-site 

hospital will be reviewed and revised as part of the development of more detailed proposals, 

which will be brought back to the Assembly in due course. 

 


